
Mary Jacoby
I have been following the issue of the contamination left behind by Rayonier for decades!  The
current proposal described in SL-3 is totally unacceptable and a slap in the face to the residents of
Port Angeles.  SL-5 is the only responsible way forward and should be the only option considered. 
Do the right thing!

Respectfully,
Mary Jacoby
318 West 6th Street
Port Angeles, WA 98362


